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UPDATE ON QANTAS SUPER

For those TWU members at dnata Catering covered under Qantas Super, you will be aware of the transition from
your Defined Benefits Scheme to the Australian Retirement Trust.

We know how important superannuation is to your future, and dignity in retirement.

It's critical dnata ensures you are no worse off during this transition and we’re working to secure the best outcomes
for those affected workers.

EXPLORING LEGAL OPTIONS

Over the past few weeks your TWU team has been receiving legal advice on members’ rights with the scheme, and
exploring any action we can take.

CONSULTING WITH THE COMPANY

We’re engaging with dnata and stressing the importance that workers must not be worse off under any new
arrangement.

We are continuing to explore all avenues and options for affected workers to:
« Ensure you are no worse off as a result of your transfer to ART
+ Determine how dnata has determined that the payment of the additional 3% super to 15% will ensure you are no

worse off at ART

Once we know what possible pathways there are we will consult with members and determine the best steps to take
to secure an outcome that works.

This process can continue after transfer on 31 December and any steps we may take could be after that time.
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Join your union — the TWU. Everyone needs to stick together to give us the best chance of
securing a fair outcome. Scan the QR code or click here to join.
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